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Mini skills Competition


Well done to the children who took part in the min skills athletic competition last Friday. They took 2nd place out of 7 in the small school category. Well done to Whitechapel who came first. We are still in overall first place – well done to all our children!





Mass 


We will all be going to Mass this Thursday in Church at 9.30am if you would like to join us. 





Celebration Assembly 


We will have a celebration assembly on Friday at 2.30pm before we break up for the half term holiday. Please do come along if you are able to. The children have been invited to bring in any certificates that they may have been awarded out of school so that we can share their achievements. Also, please can the children who received the class trophies last term bring them back. Many thanks.





Year 5 Head boy/girl Nominations


The year 5 children have been invited to put themselves forward for the role of Head boy/girl. During the week beginning the 17th June, they have been asked to present a short speech to the rest of the school about why they would be suitable for the role. The children and staff will then vote on who they would like and it will be announced in our final assembly in July. 





Finally – some dates for your diary……….





3rd June – Yr. 5/6 Ancient Greeks Workshop at 	       Harris Museum, Preston


5th June – Militarycation starts


6th June – Life Education Bus


11th June - First aid training for years 	                 		2/3/4/5/6


12th June - Year 1 phonics screening check 


13th June – Sports Day (pm)


18th June – NSPCC in to talk to children


19th June – governor committee meetings in school


25th June – Growing in Faith Day 


27th June – Second sports day (if first postponed)


3rd July – Year 5/6 maths challenge at LHS


10th July – School Performance at 2pm / 6pm


13th July – School BBQ


17th July – Leavers Mass 7pm


19th July – Leavers Assembly 1.30pm























                                  








 


    











Where has this half term gone? Again, a very busy but productive term and once again, our children have been a credit to St. Mary’s and to their families. We wish you all a peaceful half term holiday and look forward to seeing you all back in school on Monday 3rd June.





Fire Safety Talk


The fire brigade will be in tomorrow, Tuesday 21st May for their annual talk to the children about keeping safe. 





French Lessons


Mrs Dyson-Knight, French teacher from Longridge High School will be with us again this week to teach KS2 children. She was extremely impressed with their knowledge when she visited last week. Well done children!  





Dementia Action Week 


On Friday 24th May, it is Denim for Dementia Day. We would therefore like to invite all our children and staff to come into school wearing denim hopefully with a donation of money that will be sent to the Alzheimer’s Society. The children will also took part in a workshop last Friday, 17th May and they now have a better understanding of how dementia affects people and their families. Elaine, who ran the workshop last week sent this email to school…..





Just wanted to say thank you very much for inviting me to deliver the sessions today. The children were an absolute delight. They were really well behaved, interested and gave great insightful responses. They are a real credit to the school. Thanks also to Mrs Cowburn and Miss Cookson for their support. I’ll pop in after half term to pick up the collection tin. Good luck with your Denim for Dementia day.


Many thanks


Elaine





Militarycation


After a very successful and enjoyable summer term last year, Militarycation will be back again every Wednesday after the half term holiday to do bush craft, den building etc. They specialise in confidence, resilience, self-esteem building and teamwork skills. Therefore, please can we ask that all our children from Reception up to year 6 come to school in suitable outdoor clothes for the next 6 Wednesday. Please apply sun-cream before school and send sunhats and drink bottles.    








      

















